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Please support this bill. If unpasteurized milk is labeled,  consumers have the chance 

to make educated/informed decisions to buy. 

Buying local is a great way to connect consumers with their neighbor suppliers, and 

cuts down on fuels used for longer transport of milks from out-of-region. 

I trust our local small scale suppliers. 

--DeAnn Rice, RN 


